VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

The undersigned is directed to convey that the next “Swacchata Drive” shall
be conducted on 18th July 2019 (Thursday). For this purpose, Faculty members, Non-
Teaching staff, students and others who are connected with the University are
requested to gather at Kalishayar crossing, Sriniketan at 8.am. on the above-
mentioned date. The focal theme in this week’s Swacchata Drive shall be removal/
destruction of Parthenium. Participation is on a voluntary basis.

The above issues with the approval of the competent authority.
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Visya-Bharati

Memo No : REG/Notify/ 156/
Dated : 13.07.2019 . q W

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:

1. All Principals/ Directors

2. Heads of all Academic/ Non-Academic Departments/ Sections

3. Joint Registrar (I/C) Garden Section/ Joint Registrar (I/C) Sanitation
Section: Requested to make adequate arrangements in line with previous
Swacchata drives in the University. Adequate supply of hand gloves may be
kept handy.

4. Chief Medical Officer: With a request to keep First Aid treatment ready.

5. Assistant Registrar (I/C) P.R.O :- Is requested to arrange for Water/ Tea/
Snacks

6. C.S. to Vice Chancellor

7. P.A. to Registrar



